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To Whom It May Concern:

Please rescind the unjust and coercive mandate that all "contraceptives" and sterilization procedures be
covered by private health insurance. I object to this morally, religously, financially and constitutionally.

No Americans should be forced by the federal government to essentially subsidize services they object
to. I again urge you in the strongest way possible to reverse course and remove contraceptives and
sterilizations from the list of mandatory preventive services.

Sincerely,
Mike Bailey
Knoxville, TN  37922
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